
	

CHAIRMAN: Dave Smith    

COMMITTEE: International 

COUNCIL MEETING DATE: 4th December 2018 

KEY PROJECTS: 
 

• Next Family Fun Day 01 June 2019 – We have two musical acts already booked 
for 2019 and a number of potential stallholders have also applied to attend. 
 

UPDATES SINCE LAST REPORT: 
 

 
• Penny pots donations still required. 
• Possible fund raising event early in 2019 
• £590 Shelter box purchased for Indonesia.  Thank you letter received. 
• Discussions with Communications committee about changes to the format and 

elements of the Fun day and closer working relations with said committee. Maybe 
discuss these suggestions with the rest of the club when time/space allows?  
Need to arrange a date for those interested in discussing this. Issues include Fun 
Day or Festival? Are programmes the best way to promote our sponsors? 
 

RESOURCES / SUPPORT REQUIRED FOR THE FUN DAY 
 

• Advertising / marketing / banners / publicity / Facebook etc 
• Support with setting up & organising the event from 08:30 
• Support crowd management etc 
• International Committee currently comprises of Dave Smith and Richard Brooks, 

we would like some more members. Anyone interested, please speak to Dave 
Smith. Update – I have had interest from one Rotarian to join our committee, we 
need more. 

 
 


